
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Town of Lockport Residents, 
 

 

RESIDENTIAL TRASH AND RECYCLING SERVICES WILL BE PUSHED AHEAD ONE DAY DURING THE WEEK OF 

APRIL 8, 2024. 

 

Due to the anticipated traffic volume and activities during the Solar Eclipse on Monday, the 8th, Modern will not be operating 

collection services. 

 

All residential services will be pushed ahead one day (i.e., Monday’s service will be Tuesday, Tuesday’s service to 

Wednesday…Friday’s service will be moved to Saturday). 

 

This provides an extra safety measure and gives everyone the opportunity to experience this once-in-a-lifetime event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Town of Lockport Highway Department 


